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13th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that we are in the process of organising an exciting 
educational trip to Blists Hill Victorian Town in Telford on Tuesday 24th June 2025. This 
visit will provide the children with a fantastic opportunity to experience life in Victorian times 
and deepen their knowledge and understanding of History and Art.  

The total cost of the trip is £28.11 per child, which covers the following: 

• Coach travel to and from Blists Hill: £11.11 per child (£650 total) 
• Entrance to the museum: £9.50 per child 
• Victorian Schoolroom Experience (90 minutes): £3.50 per child 
• Intaglio Art Workshop (90 minutes): £3.50 per child 

While we acknowledge that the cost is higher than typical school trips, we truly believe that 
the educational value of this experience will make it worthwhile. As you can see from the 
price breakdown, the cost of coach travel has risen considerably over the past year and this 
is unfortunately out of our control. The Victorian Schoolroom experience will allow the children 
to experience first-hand what life was like for children in the 19th century. Whereas, the 
Intaglio Printing workshop will allow children to create their own unique print by etching and 
applying ink.  

By organising the trip so far in advance, we are able to split the cost over three instalments: 

• The first instalment of £9.37 is due by Friday 13th December 2024. 
• The second instalment of £9.37 is due by Friday 28th February 2025. 
• The final instalment of £9.37 is due by Friday 16th May 2025. 

Unfortunately, as with all school trips, if sufficient contributions are not received, this trip 
cannot take place as school cannot fund the cost of the trip.  If you experience any difficulties 
with the payment schedule or have any concerns, do not hesitate to contact the school office, 
and we will do our best to assist you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Winwood & Mrs Pincher 


